
Mrs Rosa Olabarriaga 
24 Coral Drive 
JERRABOMBERRA NSW 2619 

Mr Brett Whitworth 
Regional Director 
Southern Region 

/ Ref:13/01689 - Canberra Airport - South Tralee 

111001 
30/04/2013 

Thank you for your information about the aircraft noise pollution. 
The new housing in South Tralee and their occupants will not have more aircraft noise 
exposure than what we are having in Jerrabomberra. 
The planes flew all over Coral Drive, Coachwood Ave where the school is situated 
24/7. 
My concern is will we be compensate by de ACT/NSW government to install in our 
house double glace windows and roof insulation? Like the new houses are suppose to 
have in South Tralee. 
Our quality of live has change dramatically since the free 24-hour curfew, and reading 
your letter it's going to get worse. Not even Sydney has the 24 hours curfew free. 

Kind regards 

Juan and Rosa Olabarriaga 
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